

May 2022

Dear Supporters, Volunteers, and Friends of Life's Key Ministry,

We continue to be encouraged by the feedback from our students. God is using the Emmaus courses to change lives behind bars and we are fortunate to have a small window into that process as inmates share their stories with us.

I would like to announce that Emmaus Worldwide has also begun reaching out to homeschool families! The homeschool community has doubled over the past couple of years and much of the non-prison specific content that has been such a blessing to prisoners can also be a blessing to homeschoolers of all ages. I am now part of this expansion effort, so please keep me and Emmaus Worldwide in prayer as we aim to help students build a solid foundation by including the Emmaus courses in their school curriculum.

If you know any home school parents that may be interested, please let me know! They can also visit the website at https://emmausworldwide.org/pages/students

Course Highlight: MANAGING ANGER GOD'S WAY

"Managing Anger God's Way" is sent as part of our "Christian Character" section of the curriculum. It is written by Warren Henderson and was first published in 2011. The course guides each student toward honestly evaluating their anger tendencies, removing internal conditions that induce angry feelings, and learning techniques to manage their anger in a God-honoring way, ultimately leading to better self-control. We are currently mailing about 30 of these per month, and those costs are generously being covered by one of our course sponsors.

"My dear brothers and sisters, take note of this: everyone should be quick to listen, slow to speak and slow to become angry, because human anger does not produce the righteousness that God desires." – James 1:19-20

DEAR LIFE'S KEY,

"I am writing to ask if I may take part in your Bible study courses. I need all the help and influence from God I can get. My life is full of sin and negatives. I need so desperately to change my life, so if you are still making courses available to people locked up, please sign me up as soon as possible." - Mathieu (New York)

"I never took the time out to thank you for allowing me to be a Christian student in your Bible based study school. It helped me to get through these dark times in prison. Now I only have 10 months left before I go home. I've also been delivered from anxiety and depression. How? Your school helped me. His word has helped me with my mental illness. Jesus Christ is the Way, the Truth, and the Life, and He is alive and real!" - Eric (Virginia)

"I want to thank you for the Bible studies you recently sent me. I want you to know I have chosen to follow Jesus, to clean the inside of my cup, and to look forward to God's promises." - Steve (Michigan)

For HIS Glory,

Tim Priano, Director

PO Box 98100 Pittsburgh, PA 15227 www.lifeskey.org ministry@lifeskey.org

